
Dressing up  
Dear Parents 

We will be celebrating CNY in school on Wednesday 
25th and Thursday the 26th of January. Please send 
your child to school dressed in red or any Chinese 
New Year clothing on the day of their celebration. 
They will be trying some traditional CNY food and 
tossing the Lo Hei (CNY salad to bring good luck and 
good fortune). We will play some games and sing 
songs. 

Come and join us  
You are invited to come in and toss the Lo 
Hei with us. This is by no means compulsory 
to attend, just good fun for those who can. To 
fit parents into the school comfortably we will 
do it by class. 
 

Wednesday 25th January 

10.15-10.45 Intermediate 1 
11.15- 11.45 Intermediate 2 

Thursday 26th January 

10.15-10.45 Advanced/ Graduating 
11.00- 11.30 Early Starters 
11.15- 11.45 Intermediate 3 

 

 

 

Playing CNY games 

 

Tossing the Lo Hei 
 

 

Chinese New Year 
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